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I have lived in Fillongley since 2009.  
 
I was delighted to take the position of governor at Bournebrook 
School in 2015  but needed to give up in 2019 due to family 
commitments. Since retiring from full time teaching, I have been 
pleased to able to get involved in the  Bournebrook School 
community again. 
 
I have worked with children and young people for over 40 years, 
ranging from 2 years olds to 11 years, in around Coventry in both in 
state and independent sectors. I have a keen interest in the whole of 
the primary phase but a particular interest in EYFS, recognising the 
importance of giving our children the best possible start in their lives. 
 

 


